

CHARLIE CRIST GOVERNOR

July 7, 2008

Ms. Linda Watts 1514 North Lakeview Avenue Leesburg, Florida 34784

Dear Ms. Watts:

Congratulations on being named a Point of Light. Many people in our society give of their time and talents, but some are shining examples for us all. Thank you for being one of these special volunteers.

The Governor's Points of Light Award, managed by Volunteer Florida Foundation and sponsored by Royal Caribbean International and Celebrity Cruise Lines, is awarded each week to a Florida resident demonstrating exemplary service to the community. Nominations are reviewed by a panel of judges composed of leaders in the areas of volunteerism and community service.

The volunteer time you give to the people of Florida and your community enhances the lives of many and sets a fine example of the important contributions each and every citizen of our state can make.

Congratulations and thank you again for your dedication and service to our citizens, our communities and our state.

Sincerely,

Charlie Crist

CC/kk